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We are so looking forward to 

welcoming all the children back to 

school on the 8th March.  Below are 

some reminders from NYCC. 

If you have any queries, please to 

not hesitate in contacting school. 

Looking forward to see you all! 

• Please ensure that you maintain social distancing from others when dropping off and 

collecting your child from our school.   

• For those travelling by car we ask that you wait in your car until your specific drop off 

time. This will reduce the amount of people assembling around the school and will help 

with social distancing. 

• You must keep at least two metres apart from other parents/carers at all times. Where 

you are unable to do so, wear a face covering. 

• Please ensure your children wait sensibly and are not running up and down 

• Please make sure your child attends school in usual uniform (no trainers) with an 

appropriate coat for winter conditions unless it is their PE day, in which case they should 

come in school PE kit with their school jumper on. 

• Please remember the school ‘bubbles’ do not apply outside of school (i.e. children 

should avoid mixing with friends outside of school, even if they are in the same ‘bubble’ 

at school). 

• Please ensure that if you or a member of your family has Covid symptoms or has been 

asked to self-isolate (e.g. if they are a close contact of someone who has tested 

positive) that you and your household follow the self-isolation guidelines. 

• Please do not send a child to school if they or a member of their household has 

symptoms, or if they have been asked to self-isolate. 

• lease follow the national guidance: 

For individuals who have tested positive or who live in the same household as someone 

who is positive for covid-19: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-

stay-at-home-guidance/stay-at-home-guidance-for-households-with-possible-

coronavirus-covid-19-infection 

• Please notify school immediately of anything Covid related via covid@parish.n-

yorks.sch.uk 

• If you require any further support (e.g. shopping, medication) whilst you are self-isolating 

please visit https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/help-you-during-coronavirus-covid-19  for 

further information. 



Herdwick - Mondays 2.30pm 

Cheviot - Fridays 2.30pm 

Oxford - Thursdays 10.30am 

Dalesbred - Tuesdays 10.30am 

Dorset Downs - Wednesday 10.30am 

Teeswater - Fridays 2.30pm 

Swaledale and Cotswold Y1 - Fridays 2.15pm 
 

1:1 reading ses-

sions have been 

hugely successful 

and will continue 

next week.  Don’t 

forget to quiz on 

your book. 

              Bubble Times 

 Class Start finish 

Herdwick & Cheviot 8.50am 3.00pm 

Oxford & Dalesbred 8.55am 3.10pm 

D.Downs & Teeswater 9.00am 3.20pm 

Swaledale & Cotswold 9.05am 2.50pm 

Suffolk 9.10am 2.40pm 


